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From: Nate Carlisle <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Subject: drug testing
Date: Tue, 18 Sep 2007 13:39:52 -0600
To: <patt@csufresno.edu>
CC: <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Attachments: 0

Dear Ms. Tift:

Thank you for your letter dated September 10. The letter says you
anticipate the drug testing records will be available by August 8. 

As that date has passed, please update me on the status of my request.

Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Nate Carlisle
Reporter
The Salt Lake Tribune
Phone: (801) 257-8794
Fax: (801) 257-8525
E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com


